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New Years baby

Marshall Evan Kenney helped parents Evan and Anne Kenney of Welland ring in
the New Year arriving at 9:34 a.m. on Sunday, Jan. 2, 2000 as he became West
Lincoln Memorial Hospital’s Millennium Baby. He weighed in at 7 lbss 15
ounces. Marshall, a brother for 72-month-old Haydn, received the first
Millennium Teddy Bear and a silver spoon, both donated by the WLMH Auxiliary.

President Florence Brown was on hand for the presentation..
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